Racecourse Residents Association
(RRA)

General Meeting held at the Lodge on 9" February 2025 at 5p.m.

Agenda
1. Chairman’s Report
2. Police Liason
3 Any other business

The meeting was held at the Lodge on the racecourse and the
committee would like to say thanks for allowing us to use the facility for
our member meetings.

A general overview was provided by the Chairman indicating that the
RRA had passed the 300 member mark and that we were still making
progress on expanding the membership. Attendance was a little down
on previous meetings and it was determined that a more publicity
would be done with use of block noticeboard to help achieve this.

The committees Police liaison (Alan Dorling) introduced the main part
of the meeting which was an interaction between officers who attended
and members present.

The number 1 issue identified was drugs and an action was taken by
the officers to liaise with the RRA and members reporting the issue. An
Update should be presented next time the Police attend one of the
RRA meetings and to the Police liaison.

Theft of bikes was also discussed.

The Police were thanked for their attendance

No other business was raised except to confirm that the next
committee meeting would be via zoom.



